
From: Ron Nelson <ron3624@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2024 7:05 PM 
To: dan.penrose@scjalliance.com 
Subject: Ag Park 
  
I encourage the city to proceed with meat processing plant at Ag Park.  
It is very important to us to have a local site to process animals.  
Sorry a conflict keeps me from appearing   
 in person  
Ron Nelson 
Nelson Family Ranch.  

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone 
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